
Work Session  
City Hall  
Fayette, Alabama  
June 9, 2015 
 

The City Council of the City of Fayette held a work session at 4:30 o'clock, p.m. on June 
9, 2015, in the Council Chambers of the City Hall. 
 

Upon roll call the following were found to be present:  Mayor Ray Nelson, Council 
members Linda McCraw, Mike Hardin, Jason Cowart, Cedric Wilson and David Brand.  Also 
present were City Clerk Dawn Clapp and City Attorney Dale Lawrence.    

 
The opening prayer was given by Mayor Ray Nelson. 
 
Mayor Ray Nelson announced that a quorum was present and that the meeting was open 

for the transaction of business. 
 

DRAFT BEER ORDINANCE 
 

 City Attorney Dale Lawrence reviewed with the Council the proposed draft beer 
ordinance.  He stated the beer tax on draft and keg beer or malt beverages is governed by state 
law and collected by the wholesaler from the retailer when sold to them.   
 

CITY PARK DOG LEASH 
 
 Mayor Nelson asked the Council to consider what steps they wanted to take, if any, to 
address dogs at Guthrie Smith Park. 
 

MEETING WITH WATER WORKS BOARD 
 
 Mayor Nelson stated he would schedule a meeting with the Water Works Board on June 
23, 2015, at 6:00 p.m.   
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

         There being no further business to come before the Council, upon the motion to adjourn 
being made by Councilmember Wilson and seconded by Councilmember Cowart, the same was 
unanimously adopted.  
  
                                                      _________________________________________                   
                                                Mayor   
 
 Attest: 
 _______________________________ 
                 City Clerk     
 


